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On Saturday, September 12, the Sudbury Police Department notified the Board of Health that 

they responded to a large party involving approximately 50-60 Lincoln-Sudbury High School 

students. It is unknown if students from other towns attended. Many of the students fled or 

gave false information. The police reported the students were not wearing masks or practicing 

social distancing. There are no known positive COVID cases involving these students at the time 

of this release. Due to lack of information of who attended the event and the inability to 

consult directly with those students, the risk to the school community cannot be adequately 

assessed. 

As a result, the Board of Health and Lincoln Sudbury Regional School High School (LSRHS), in 

consultation with the school physician, collectively decided to delay in-person learning.  

Both the Board of Health and LSRHS are advising COVID testing for those who attended the 

party and to notify the Board of Health and the school health office if students become 

symptomatic.  

Health related questions should be sent to health@sudbury.ma.us or call 978-440-5479. 

Questions regarding Lincoln Sudbury Regional High School should be directed to 978-443-9961. 
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